
 

‘Be devoted to one another in 
love.  Honour one another 
above yourselves’  
  
Romans 12:10 
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11th February 2025 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Class of 2025 Prom 

We are delighted to announce that the St George’s Class of 2025 Leavers Prom will take place on 
Thursday, 26th June 2025, at Ribby Hall, Wrea Green. 

Attendance at this prestigious event is by invitation only, and we want to ensure clear expectations for 
how students qualify for an invitation. Invitations will be extended to those students who meet the 
following criteria: 

1.​ Excellent Attendance – Students must have full attendance, including all timetabled lessons and 
Period 7 sessions. 

2.​ Behaviour Record – Students must demonstrate exemplary behaviour throughout the school 
year, adhering to all academy rules and expectations. 

3.​ Saturday School Attendance – Where applicable, students must attend any scheduled 
Saturday school sessions. 

4.​ Positive Engagement – Students are expected to actively participate in their education including 
completion of all homework. 

Invitations will be reviewed and issued periodically, and we welcome your support in encouraging your 
child to meet these standards. Please do not purchase any items such as occasion wear until your 
child has received an official invitation. If your child is not currently meeting the expectations, they will be 
given achievable targets to be met before Easter. 

The total cost to attend Prom is £45 per child. This includes: 

●​ A buffet with three options (including one vegetarian option) 
●​ A DJ 
●​ A photo booth 
●​ Room décor 

Payment can be made through your ParentPay account. If you do not have a ParentPay account, your 
child may collect a PayPoint barcode letter from reception to make payment at a PayPoint location. You 
do not need to wait for an invitation to pay for prom. Payment must be received in full by 30th April 

 

 
 

  

 



 
 
 
2025. If your child does not qualify for an invitation due to attendance, behaviour, or engagement, a 
full refund will be provided. 

Thank you for your continued support in making this a memorable and rewarding event for our students. 

Yours faithfully, 

Rachael Fallon 

Deputy Headteacher 
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